
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April 2017

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hi BDTHC club members,

   WOW, we are having great weather.  
I hope all that can are getting out 
to detect.  You couldn't ask for 
better days than this. 

     We had a good meeting on April 10th at the Forty Fort 
municipal building.  Don't forget the meeting time is 7pm 
now.

     The club picnic is on May 21, 2017 at our usual place.  
If you are planning to attend and haven't paid yet contact 
Ron Denman ASAP.  Bring a covered dish to share.  The Club 
supply's Hamburgers and Hot Dogs.  We will also have the 
club birthday party with the club supplying a birthday 
cake.

     Bob Brown is still working on the hunt at the powder 
hole.  Call him if you are interested at 570-704-6551.  
Tentative date April 23, 2017. 

     The August open hunt is scheduled for August 12, 2017 
at Lazy Brook Park.  So far preparations are going well and 
entries are already coming in.

     Shirts for the club are coming along great.  If you 
want a shirt contact Ron Denman ASAP so we can make the 
order.

     The Scranton Coin show will be held on April 29th from 
9am to 5pm and 30th from 9am to 4pm at St Joes on route 
315.  This is a good show!  If you have the time stop in 
the entry is free and they have a food vendor. 

"The Penn Pointer"



Finds of the month:
Jewelry:  NONE
Misc.:  Joe Adrian - sleigh bells
Coin:  Bob Brown - Wheat cent

There was no winner for the members drawing.

    Next meeting will be at the club members Spring picnic 
on May 21st.

Good Detecting to all,
President BDTHC
By Derr


